
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Red Bank Station  
Friday, October 24 to Tuesday, October 28, 2014 
 

 

Route 35/Broad Street in  
Red Bank Temporarily  
Closed due to Track Work  
 
From 10 p.m. Friday, October 24 to 7 a.m. Tuesday, October 28, the road along 
Route 35 at Broad Street will be closed due to track work.   
 
During this time, all inbound and outbound trains will arrive on track 1 (the 
outbound track).  Please allow for extra travel time as customers may 
experience between 15-30 minutes delays particularly on Monday during 
evening peak hours.  The work is scheduled to be completed on or about 
Tuesday morning October 28, 2014. 
 
Route 35 north bound will be closed at Newmans Spring Road (local residents 
and business will have access to their home or business up to the railroad grade 
crossing) Detour Signs will be posted. 
 
Route 35 south bound will closed at Newmans Spring Road railroad crossing, 
and traffic will be diverted to Shrewsbury Avenue (local residents and business 
will have access to their home or business up to grade crossing) Detour signs 
will be posted. 
 
We thank you for your patience and apologize for any inconvenience. For further 
information, please call NJ TRANSIT Customer Service at (973) 275-5555 
between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 5 p.m. daily or visit njtransit.com for updated 
information 
 
 


